Fbod Insurance

The Director of the Depart-
ment of Housing and Urban
Development’s  flood insurance
program..will-be..visiting Alaska
next month, U. S. Senator Ted
Stewvens reports.

Richard Krimm, director of
the program, will be in Fair-
banks September 13 and 14 and
plans to stop in Juneau later in
the week.



